TOWN of

THOMPSON

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION

SPECIAL MEETING - SITE WALK

0 NEW ROAD
Friday, August 8, 2014

MINUTES

PRESENT: John Rice, Secretary
Robert Werge
John B. Lenky
Michael Krogul, Alternate

ALSO PRESENT: Alvan Hill, Interim ZEO
Robert Messier
Jeff Rawson

A QUORUM OF MEMBERS WAS NOT PRESENT; NO FORMAL MEETING WAS
HELD.

THOSE PRESENT did walk the site for INFORMAL orientation purposes.
Respectfully submitted

John Rice
Secretary, Planning & Zoning Commission
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